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May 1, 2008 (Agenda) 
 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street, Room 403 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Dos Pueblos Ranch Annexation to the Goleta Water District 
 

Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION   
 
It is recommended the Commission continue this matter to the June 5 LAFCO meeting.   
 
DISCUSSION  
 
Conversations are continuing between the LAFCO staff and legal counsel and representatives of 
the Goleta Water District and affected property owner with respect to this proposed annexation.  
Some additional legal analysis is still required. 
 
Since this proposal was last on a Commission agenda, the Gaviota Coast Conservancy has filed a 
legal challenge to the District submitting the annexation. 
 
It is recommended that the Commission continue the public hearing on this proposed annexation 
until its June 5 meeting. 
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 
cc: Kevin Walsh, General Manager, Goleta Water District 

Howard Zelefsky, Vice President, Makar Properties LLC 
Marc Chytilo, attorney for Gaviota Coast Conservancy 
 

Commissioners:   John Fox, Chair    Joe Centeno  Dick DeWees  Brooks Firestone  Martin Mariscal    Bob Orach  Larry 
Wilson  Joe Armendariz  Cathy Schlottmann  Bob Short  Janet Wolf  Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 
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